

## July 7, 2014 - **REVISED**

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District will hold a special meeting at 6:30 p.m. (or at the conclusion of the Standing Committee meetings) on Tuesday, July 8, 2014, in the ESC Board Room located at 3600-52<sup>nd</sup> Street, Kenosha. The purpose of this meeting is for:

- Discussion/Action: New Superintendent of Schools
- Discussion/Action: Proposed 2014-15 Employee Salaries
- Discussion: Adoption of Employee Handbook
- Views and Comments by the Public

Dr. Joseph T. Mangi Superintendent of Schools